
 

 

 

 

 

29th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re:  End of term arrangements  
 

We fast approach the Christmas holiday and no doubt the excitement has already started to build in some 

households. The Academy Christmas trees have arrived and 7AMC have done a fantastic job decorating them 

as winners of the Year 7 attitude to learning (ATL) form competition. 

 

We have decided to help our local community for this term’s charity event.  Our Year 11 Prefects, along with 

a Year 8 student who regularly volunteers at our local food bank, are organising a non-uniform day on 

Thursday 15th December.  We ask that students wearing their own clothes on this day bring in a donation for 

our Academy and local food banks.  Tinned items or packets of pasta / rice etc will be much appreciated.   

 

On the last day of term, Friday 16th December, students will be finishing school at 1.00pm and will need to 

wear full school uniform. We will provide meals for any children who are in receipt of free school meals. 

Please contact the office by Monday 12th December should you want to order lunch on this day, so we are 

aware of how much food to prepare.  

 

All students return to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

 

If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Your sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr Mark Boughey  

Principal 


